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I am a retired Administrative Assistant from Eagle Point School District. I oppose this 

measure for several reasons. I do not believe that citizens will be as willing to 

participate in a new program due to inconvenience. Being from a low income 

community, many families rely on the money generated from the bottle return to 

supplement their income. Especially now with higher prices. 

 

 I’m a Board Member for Cascade Community Pool in White City. We frequently have 

a “Bottle Drive” to generate funds. Again, we are a diverse low income community. 

Members can grab a bag and return it. Quick and easy. 

 

 Personally, the dollars I earn is donated to my grandchildren’s Oregon Savings 

College Funds. The list is endless for the generation population and Charities that 

you can donate to. We’ve worked hard to make this a successful program. Please do 

not change this successful Bottle Refund. Thank you!   


